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(615) 770-6856

October 17, 2022 

Via Email to karen.stachowski@ag.tn.gov 

Ms. Karen Stachowski 
Senior Assistant Attorney General 
Office of Tennessee Attorney General and Reporter 
Financial Division, Consumer Advocate Unit 
P.O. Box 20207 
Nashville, Tennessee 37202 

RE: Response to Request for Records under Tenn. Code Ann. § 65-4-118 
Docket No. 22-00087, Joint Petition of Superior Wastewater 
Systems, LLC and TPUC Staff as a Party to Increase Rates and 
Charges 

Dear Ms. Stachowski: 

I am in receipt of your letter of October 11, 2022, which requests copies of Superior 
Wastewater Systems, LLC Annual Report for 2017, 2018, 2019, and 2020. In response, I have 
attached the requested reports.  An electronic copy of this letter is being sent to opposing counsels 
of record below. Should you have any questions concerning this information, please do not hesitate 
to contact me. 

FOR THE TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION: 

Kelly Cashman Grams, General Counsel 

cc:  TPUC Docket No. 22-00087 
Ryan McGehee, TPUC Staff 
Charles Welch, Esq. for Superior Wastewater 
Tyler Cosby, Esq. for Superior Wastewater 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room 
on October 17, 2022 at 12:28 p.m.

http://www.tn.gov/tpuc
mailto:karen.stachowski@ag.tn.gov









































































































































